
                                                                                                             Headteacher: Mrs Danielle Ashley FCCT 
The Federation of St. Joseph’s Catholic Nursery Infant and Schools 

Woodend, London SE19 3NU 
T: 020 8653 7195   F: 020 8653 0807 

 

 

  

Dear parents/carers, 

We are delighted by the number of clubs we are able to offer your children as a result of our 
dedicated and committed teaching team! 

As you will see most of the clubs are free this year as we wanted to make them available to 
all our children. 

The booking system for our lunchtime and after-school clubs – autumn term will open 
on Friday 29th September at 6.15pm. You can click on each club’s link in the club overview 
to book your child onto the clubs you would like them to attend. Clubs are booked for your 
child by completing the google form. The club bookings are for the whole autumn term. In 
house clubs will be free to children 

Please note that some clubs have a limited number of places and that places will be given 
on a 'first-come, first-served basis ‘. The clubs will run until week commencing 11th 
December 2023. 

Clubs will start on Monday 2nd of October. You will be notified by text message when the 
place is allocated. If your child doesn’t get a club this time, they will be put on a waitlist for 
the club for next time. 

As we are still in process of finding suitable coaches football club will start at the later date. 

Please note that the steel pans and football clubs are provided by external coaches / 
teachers therefore there will the charge for these clubs. Once your child’s place at those is 
confirmed we will ask you to make the payment via ParentPay. 

If you have any questions regarding booking a club for your child please contact the school 
office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs D Ashley 
Headteacher 
 


